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Dear [School Name] Parents and Guardians,





Thank you for filling out the Safe Routes to School survey! You may have learned about Safe Routes to School at the information meeting at school. If not, the flyer in this envelope describes Safe Routes to School and why completing the survey is important. 





By completing and returning the attached survey, you can enter the lottery drawing and may win a prize! 





Here’s what to do:





1.  Complete the survey. Do not put your name on it.





2.  Tear off one of the numbers stapled to your survey. Leave the other number stapled 


to the survey.





3.  Keep the number you tore off until the drawing.





4.  Leave the second number stapled to your survey. We will tear it off and put it in the 


drawing box.





5.  Send or bring the survey to school by [date survey must be returned]. 





The prize drawing will be on [date]. The winning number will be announced [describe how winner will find out]. The prize can be picked up at school.





Thank you for your help!








[School Name] Safe Routes to School Team








!! THANK YOU Lottery DRAWING !! 


 PRIZES!!!    











